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COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE UPDATE TO NOVEMBER 16, 2022 (8:30 a.m.) 

Correspondence 

(1) November 10, 2022, regarding “Police Presence on Traffic Control”

(2) West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce, November 10, 2022, regarding
Upcoming Events & Programs

(3) November 12, 2022, regarding “Ambleside Dundarave Business Improvement
Association (ADBIA) 2023 Budget”

(4) November 15, 2022, regarding “Land Acknowledgement”

(5) West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce, November 14, 2022, regarding
“Recognition of William Soprovich by the West Vancouver Chamber”
(Received at the November 14, 2022 Council meeting)

(6) Committee and Board Meeting Minutes – Awards Committee meeting
July 6, 2022; and Public Art Advisory Committee meeting October 26, 2022

Correspondence from Other Governments and Government Agencies 

(7) P. Weiler, M.P. (West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country),
November 10, 2022, regarding “Letter from MP Patrick Weiler - Indigenous
Business Navigator Launch”

Responses to Correspondence 

(8) Community Relations Liaison, November 9, 2022, response to P. Hundal
regarding “Urgent request regarding Fuel Reduction Program”
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Mahssa Beattie

From: West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce <info@westvanchamber.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 12:45 PM
To: correspondence
Subject: 📆 AGM & Annual Holiday Gathering

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization from email address bounce-mc.us11_44199129.6208814-
51979c12b5@mail118.atl11.rsgsv.net. Do not click links or open attachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is 
safe. If you believe this e-mail is suspicious, please report it to IT by marking it as SPAM. 

Unsubscribe 

It appears that you have subscribed to commercial messages from this sender. To stop receiving such messages from 
this sender, please unsubscribe 

West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce View this email in your 
browser 
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West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce Members are invited to our Annual 

General Meeting. Join your Board of Directors and fellow members, hear the 

Year In Review, along with the latest updates for the 2022-2023 season. 

 

This is a free virtual event but registration is required. Please click link below.  

Register Here  
 

 

West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce 

Annual Holiday Gathering 

Thursday December 1st, 2022 - Milestones Park Royal 



We are excited to let you know about the West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce 

upcoming Holiday Gathering on December 1st at Milestones Park Royal. 

Our Holiday celebration is a popular social event and opportunity for local business 

and community leaders to mix and mingle. This year the Chamber is celebrating 

it’s 70th Anniversary having been established by a group of business owners 

wanting to build a sense of shared comradery and success in West Vancouver. 

This continues to be a priority for members and board representatives - we hope 

you can join us! 

Tickets are on sale now! To purchase, please click button below. 

TICKETS 

Presenting Sponsor: 



  

 

 

Welcome to the new Mayor and Council  
 

 

Congratulations to the members of the 2022-2026 District of West Vancouver 

Council; Mayor Mark Sager, returning councillors Nora Gambioli, Peter Lambur, 

and Sharon Thompson, joined by Christine Cassidy, Scott Snider, and Linda 

Watt. Over the past 70 years the West Vancouver Chamber has worked 

energetically with Mayors and Councils to support our business 

community.  Discussions have already begun regarding the initiatives Mayor 

Sager would like to be part of in the coming months. We also extend a warm 

welcome to Councillor Snider as our new council liaison.  
 

 

With this transition we 

thank members of the 

previous Council, 

former-Mayor Mary-Ann 

Booth, past-Councillors 

Craig Cameron, Bill 

Soprovich, and Marcus 

Wong who each have 

supported the Chamber, 

particularly through the 

pandemic.  We look 

forward to seeing them 

in the community and at 

events. 

 
Photo: Chamber Chair Elaine 

McHarg (centre) 

congratulates Mayor Mark 

Sager (left) and new 

Councillor Scott Snider (right) 

after the Inaugural meeting 

on November 7, 2022  
 

 

 



Join now! 

Develop valuable connections that lead to business growth 
and personal success. Access Chamber benefits only 
available to members. 

Membership pays for itself… 

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
Promote your business and help support the 
Chamber. Sponsor an event!
The West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce offers a 
variety of sponsorship opportunities that provide your 
business with the chance to be front and center in our 
community. Sponsors are an important part of our 
events!  For further info: SPONSORSHIP 

Facebook

Instagram

Website

LinkedIn

Copyright © 2022 West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce, All rights reserved. 
You are receiving this email because you opted in at our website. 

Our mailing address is: 
West Vancouver Chamber of Commerce 

2235 Marine Drive 
West Vancouver, Bc V7V 1K5 

Canada 

Add us to your address book 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 
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Mahssa Beattie

From: Weiler, Patrick - M.P. <Patrick.Weiler@parl.gc.ca>
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 1:53 PM
To: Weiler, Patrick - M.P.
Subject: [Possible Scam Fraud]Letter from MP Patrick Weiler - Indigenous Business Navigator 

Launch
Attachments: Letter from MP Patrick Weiler - Indigenous Business Navigator Launch.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization from email address Patrick.Weiler@parl.gc.ca. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this e-mail is suspicious, please report 
it to IT by marking it as SPAM. 

WARNING: Your email security system has determined the message below may be a potential threat. 
The sender may propose a business relationship and submit a request for quotation or proposal. Do not disclose any 
sensitive information in response. 
If you do not know the sender or cannot verify the integrity of the message, please do not respond or click on links in the 
message. Depending on the security settings, clickable URLs may have been modified to provide additional security. 

Good afternoon, 

Please see the attached letter from MP Patrick Weiler regarding the launch of the Indigenous Business 
Navigator.  

Sincerely, 
Kevin Hemmat 

Kevin Hemmat 
Office of Patrick Weiler 
Director of Communications 
West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country 
Office: 604-913-2660 
Cell: 604-353-2550 
Kevin.Hemmat.842@parl.gc.ca 

 Before printing this e-mail, think about the Environment 
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HOUSE OF COMMONS 

CHAMBRE DES COMMUNES 

CANADA 

Patrick Weiler 
Member of Parliament  

West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country  

November 10, 2022 

Dear Friends & Neighbours, 

I am pleased to share that Indigenous Services Canada (ISC) has just launched an exciting new program to 

support Indigenous business owners and communities with new economic development initiatives.  

The Indigenous Business Navigator is now up and running, a one-window access point for Indigenous 

individuals, businesses, organizations, and communities in accessing Government of Canada programs 

and services that could support their business and economic-development needs. 

Whether you are an Indigenous business owner looking to access capital, or a First Nation looking for help 

with community economic development planning, the Indigenous Business Navigator will help you find 

the information and support you are looking for. 

To get help finding the programs and services you need, please contact: 

 navigateur-navigator@sac-isc.gc.ca. 

Further information about the program and related initiatives can also be found here: Strategic 

Partnerships Initiative (sac-isc.gc.ca)  

Stay tuned for more information about the Indigenous Business Navigator by the end of this year. If you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Weiler, MP 
West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country 

mailto:navigateur-navigator@sac-isc.gc.ca
https://www.sac-isc.gc.ca/eng/1330016561558/1594122175203
https://www.sac-isc.gc.ca/eng/1330016561558/1594122175203
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methodology for assessing whether intervention is worth it but he made a point of stating that methodology has never 
been applied to BC. In short,  he says no one can answer, based on current science, whether this intervention is worth it. 

I have taken some of the new Council up to the site and showed them how the ladder fuels were predominant at the 
edge of the forest by the power line. This is because all the extra light encourages branching right down the tree. 
However, as soon as we walked into the forest there were virtually no low branches. I urge you all to see this for yourself 
before it is cut. Then you can see for yourself that this whole venture is not worth spending the money on.  

The two recent human caused ground fires on Hollyburn, after an exceptionally dry year, also reveals that on the coast 
under a dense canopy, even if a fire starts, it can be quickly suppressed. The ground cover is not tinder dry in spite of the 
dry conditions because of the closed canopy blocking light. This can be easily seen by walking the site. I note that 
the Minnekhada fire in Coquitlam was larger because of the steep terrain. Fire rises, so on a steep slope it will quickly 
rise up the slope. Hollyburn is not like that at all and I doubt thinning would make any difference in that situation 
anyway.  

I urge you to seek an outside second opinion on the site conditions, such as pertaining to ladder fuels, before allowing 
the cut to take place rather than relying on the person who sold you the prescription. We have confidence in Dr. Feller's 
assessment rather than someone working in or for the forest industry.  

Please act now.  

Paul Hundal [please don't redact name] 

West Vancouver, BC, 

from the unceded territories of the Squamish, Tsleil-Waututh and Musqueam people 

s. 22(1)

s. 22(1)




